
1

Raszka Shelley

From: Eric Odle <ab.fab@charter.net>

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 2:11 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: HB3515

Given that the best minds in science have told us that wolves are critical to the ecosystem it is staggering to me to see 

that the legislation is even being considered.  I respectfully ask that you kill HB3515. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Eric Odle 
ab.fab@charter.net 
775-219-9703 
"You can get much further with a kind word and a gun than you can with a kind word alone”  Al Capone 

 


